
2019 K-8 Math Curriculum Parent Information 
 
In an effort to receive parent feedback, we would like to extend an invitation to all 
Parents/Guardians to take a look at the Math Curriculum we are going to recommend to the 
Northmont Board of Education for adoption on April 8, 2019.  
 
Below are links to information about the Math curriculum we will be recommending. If you 
have questions or comments about this, please complete the form below.  
 
We will also be available for in person conversation on Thursday, March 21st from 4:30pm - 
5:00pm at the Board Office. If you plan to attend this, please RSVP to Allison Hinde at 
ahinde@northmontschools.net​ or 937-832-5003 by Tuesday, March 19th.  
 
CURRICULUM INFORMATION: 
K-5 Math Curriculum starting in 2019-2020 school year will be Bridges. Here is a link with 
more information: ​Bridges Curriculum 
 
6-8 Math Curriculum starting in 2019-2020 school year will be Illustrative Mathematics. Here 
is a link with more information: ​Illustrative Mathematics Curriculum 
 
If you have any comments or questions about either of these, please use this form: 
Comment and Question Form 
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